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Important roadworks information

Dear Sir/Madam,
Repair works on the A14 westbound between Girton and Huntingdon

| write to inform you that Kier will shortly be completing repairs at the above location on
behalf of Highways England. This work will ensure that the carriageway remains safe.

We plan to complete this work overnight starting Monday 16 until Saturday 28 October,
working 8pm to 6am on weekdays only, weather permitting.

This work will be completed under a full A14 westbound road closure and diversion from
Junction 31 Girton to Junction 23 Spittals, plus a full M11 northbound road closure and
signed diversion from Junction 13 Madlingley.

A14 through traffic will be directed west on the A428 towards St Neots, north on the A1
towards Peterborough and east on the A14 at Brampton Hut to re-join the A14 westbound
at Junction 23 Spittals.

M11 traffic will be directed to exit at Junction 13 Madlingley and head west on the A1303
and A428 to join the diversion route above. M11 traffic wishing to join the A14 eastbound
will be directed at the A428 Hardwick Interchange east towards Cambridge.

The A14 westbound will remain open for local traffic only between Junction 31 Girton and
Junction 27 Fenstanton. The A1307 Huntingdon Road, Cambridge will also be open for
local traffic wishing to join the A14 westbound.

Apologies in advance for the temporary inconvenience and local disruption experienced
during these works. We will do our utmost to complete the works as quickly as possible,
and where possible will complete any noisy works during the early part of each night shift.

To stay informed about all the latest major roadworks happening near you, visit
www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england to register for the latest alerts. If
you have any enquiries please contact the Highways England Customer Contact Centre
on 0300 123 5000, or by e-mail to info@highwaysengland.co.uk.

Continues overleaf...
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Frequently Asked Question:

While the A14 is closed will | still be able to access and exit my property if the only
access available is within the road closure extents?

Yes. To return to your property, please slowly approach the road closure point and explain
to the operative that you need to access your home. You will then be escorted back to
your property by a member of the site team at 15mph. Please have this letter with you
as proof of residence so that you are permitted through without further question.

To leave your property during working hours only, please call our site supervisor on
07850 557987 and an operative will arrive to escort you from your home access safely
through the closure at 15mph.

Please note that while driving through roadworks, please drive with particular care as this
remains a live site with operatives at work.

Yours faithfully,

Adam Sharpe
Delivery Manager
For and on behalf of Highways England
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